
COMPLETE STREETS COMMITTEE MINUTES April 29, 2020 

PRESENT: Berta Geller, Oliver Osnoss, Rachael Baumrin, Tony Omer (briefly) 

ABSENT: Tony Higgins 

ALSO PRESENT: Jane Rossi 

Berta opened the meeting at 12:00 PM. 

DISCUSSION: 

Shared Use Path on Old County Road across from the school: 

Berta pointed out that the quote Tele’s Landscaping Company provided to install the path was lacking 

several items such as materials and estimated time frame for installation, time frame. Jane said she had 

sent Berta’s concerns to the company and is awaiting a response.  Jane also mentioned that she has not 

heard back from Richie Olsen regarding whom to contact to install platforms for the visually impaired. 

Berta suggested that Tele’s could possibly install the platforms if we could find out where to get them. 

Jane was asked to contact the Charter School to see where they purchased platforms and who installed 

them. 

General Discussion: 

Rachel reported that the Farmer’s Market will be held at the Ag Hall for the summer season. She was not 

sure what the plan was for the Artisan’s Fair. She mentioned that there is proper lighting and 

amplification if the town wanted to hold the Town Meeting at the Ag Hall. 

MINUTES: 

Oliver made a motion to approve the March 4, 2020 minutes. Rachel seconded the motion and the vote 

was unanimous.  

Meeting Adjourned at 12:30 pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jane Rossi   

 


